Humboldt Town Board Minutes
[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting scheduled for Monday June 24, 2013 at 7:00pm was posted incorrectly so it was rescheduled.
The Humboldt Town Board met in regular session on Tuesday, June 25th, 2013.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ritchy Griepp at 7:20 p.m.  Trustees present were Adam Lund and Theresa Muth.  Matt Sieverding and Allen Schmeichel were absent.  Daryl Sieverding was also present.  Mike Garrey arrived at 7:23 p.m. 
The minutes of the May 28th, 2013 meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Muth and seconded by Griepp to table the minutes until the next meeting.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes. 
Open discussion was held.  Wooden hearts will be sold to raise funds for the City’s 125th celebration next year.  A date to hold the celebration will be set by the end of July this year to allow enough planning time.  The Fireworks after the Town Amateur Team’s (Gamecocks) game was discussed.
Mike Garrey was present to indicate that the two questions to the City Attorney have not been answered.  He also questioned the date on the public notices published in the paper.  Since the year was listed wrong the meeting will be republished and rescheduled.  The meeting will be held Monday July 15, 2013 at 6:00pm at the City Hall. 
Mike Garrey also stated that it was inconvenient to not have a quorum for the Natural Gas Board at Monday’s meeting (June 24, 2013) and had to be rescheduled.
The Personnel Manuel was discussed.
The Utility Manager Sieverding stated that the dump road and corner of Lincoln and HWY 38 need gravel.
The firm capacity for the Natural Gas Utility was discussed. 
With no further business Griepp made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:54pm and Muth seconded.  The motion carried
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